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LCS’ mission is to provide training and 

community engagement for youth and 

adults of varying abilities to enhance 

their self-esteem and quality of life. 

“POTENTIAL IS LIMITLESS” 

Dear Friends of LCS, 

 

What do you picture when you think of INDEPENDENCE? July is a month we 

dedicate to celebrating INDEPENDENCE. Traditionally, we recognize and 

celebrate our nation’s freedom and INDEPENDENCE, but we seldom think of 

individual INDEPENDENCE. I wanted to take the time to reflect and celebrate 

that June 22nd marked the 22nd anniversary of the Olmstead Decision, the most 

important civil rights decision for people with disabilities. This started out 

because two courageous women from Georgia, Lois Curtis and Elaine Wilson, 

were not going to settle for the way things always were; they were going to 

stand up for the right to their INDEPENDENCE. Lois and Elaine were fighting to 

receive the services that they needed in the community rather than in an 

institutional setting. The Supreme Court decision was a ruling that required states 

to ensure that persons with disabilities receive services in the most integrated 

setting. This ruling has helped so many to gain INDEPENDENCE. Across the 

country, thousands of people living with disabilities have benefited from this 

landmark decision. As a result, they have been able to live independent lives 

according to their own wishes, and they can be contributing members of their 

communities. These are all things that once were denied and often taken for 

granted by many of us. LCS has always centered its services around community 

integration by helping individuals become as independent as possible and 

helping people see their full potential. Please take the time to read our 

newsletter to see for yourself the steps people are taking to reach their goals 

and personally celebrate the INDEPENDENCE in their lives. 

 

-Alison Hoffman, Executive Director 
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LCS Success Stories! 

 
All stories were made possible through LCS’ partnership with the Division of Vocational Rehabilitation (DVR). 

Kadeem (featured on the right) was hired as a Retail 

Helper at a Kwik Trip in Kenosha on July 11, 2021. Kadeem 

enjoys his work, which involves collecting the garbage 

inside the facility and taking it out to the dumpster, as well 

as stocking and facing the merchandise to make it look 

presentable. Kadeem’s supervisor and co-workers have 

stated that he works hard to complete all his assigned 

tasks, and they are happy he is part of the team! 

 

 

 

Rose (featured on the left) recently started a 

Temporary Work Experience at Clover Pup Salon in 

Racine. Rose is working as a Shop Clerk, and her tasks 

involve cleaning and sanitizing cages, washing tubs, 

sweeping, sanitizing brushes and combs, and folding 

towels. Rose is doing a great job – Keep it up, Rose! 
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Volunteering Opportunities and Learning Experiences 

Help Participants to Develop Their Job and Life Skills! 

In the picture above, Josh is sweeping the 

floor at Lincoln School Apartments in Racine, 

and in the picture below, Maverick is 

cleaning the glass on a display cabinet at 

Bethany Apartments in Racine. 

As we get further into 2021, we continue to take on more 

volunteering opportunities and learning experiences out 

in the community. We are also continuing to slowly 

welcome participants back to LCS who have not been 

here since the pandemic began. We are hopeful that 

the rest of the year will bring about many more 

volunteering opportunities, learning experiences, and 

employment opportunities for the participants.  

In the picture above, Josh, Maverick, 

and Lillian (from left to right), are 

packing hamburger patties for the 

Shalom Center located in Kenosha. 
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LCS Helps Teens and Young Adults to Gain Work 

Experience Through the Summer Youth Internship Program! 

The LCS Summer Youth Internship Program gives youths 

in Kenosha and Racine communities the opportunity to 

experience employment and gain the necessary skills 

to be successful in the workplace. This eight-week 

program is in partnership with the Division of Vocational 

Rehabilitation (DVR). The programs offered for 2021 are 

Park Maintenance and Housekeeping through the 

Village of Pleasant Prairie and RecPlex. 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The LCS Summer Youth Internship program gives youths in Kenosha and Racine 

communities the opportunity to experience employment and gain the necessary skills 

to be successful in the workplace. This 8-week program is in partnership with the 

Rehabilitation (DVR). Interested individuals can apply for one of 

career areas offered by the Village of Pleasant Prairie RecPlex: Park 

Maintenance and Housekeeping. 

Payton, featured in the picture above, is dumping 

a small trash bin full of waste into a larger yellow 

bin. She is in the Housekeeping Program at the 

RecPlex where she performs various tasks ever day 

to keep the RecPlex clean. 

In the picture featured above, Raven is painting picnic 

tables for the Village of Pleasant Prairie, and in the 

picture below, Juliana in washing the windows on a 

Village of Pleasant Prairie truck. Raven and Juliana are 

both in the Park Maintenance Program. 
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Important Dates to Remember for 2021!  

 

 

  

 

 

  

  

     

 

 

Upcoming Holidays/Dates LCS is Closed…

Labor Day – September 6, 2021 

Staff Volunteer Day – September 17, 2021 

Thanksgiving – November 25, 2021 and November 26, 2021 

Christmas – December 24, 2021 and December 27, 2021 

New Year’s – December 31, 2021 and January 3, 2022 
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Executive Team 

Members Officers 

 
Bob Kargl 

Brad Pettibone 

Bruce Battersby 

Celeste Henken 

Dan Naughton 

Ed Furey 

John Wargo 

 

  

 

Lakeside Curative Services 

2503 Lincolnwood Court 

Racine, WI 53403 

www.lcsracine.org 

Are you an Amazon Shopper? 
 

You can donate to LCS just by shopping on 

Amazon. Shop using our unique Amazon 

Smile link at:  

https://smile.amazon.com/ch/39-0810547, 

and 0.5% of the proceeds on eligible 

purchases will be donated to LCS! 

Members Emeritus  

 

Kelly Mould 

Mavis Rohling 

Mike Haubrich 

Myles Mullikin 

Ron Lemerond 

Sandy Herrera 

Scott Frey 

Sophie Clay 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

      

 

  

 

Executive Director, Alison Hoffman 

Director of Community Services, Brittany Brown 

Director of Human Resources, Carol Ratliff 

Director of Operations, Michael Snodgrass 

Marketing and IT Coordinator, Alison Howen 

2021 LCS Board of Directors 

 

 
President 

Tara Panasewicz 

Boys & Girls Club of 

Kenosha 

 

Vice President 

Alicia Schmitz 

CCB 

 

Treasurer 

Amanda Cupertino 

US Bank 

 

Secretary 

Debra Karp

UW Parkside

Barry Fries 

Johnson Financial Services 

 

Cyndean Jennings 

Gateway Technical 

College 

 

Ed Egan 

Eeworkplace 

 

Herbert Katt 

Katt Construction 

 

Josh Covelli 

RecPlex 

 

Kate Trudell 

Johnson Financial Group 

 

Victor Frasher 

Educators Credit Union 
  
  

 
  
 


